
 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS IN THE VICINITY 
OF FIRST STREET BETWEEN ALAMEDA AND VIGNES  

 
 

On Friday, September 14th, Monday, September 17th, Tuesday, September 18th, and 
Wednesday, September 19th, the Contractor will begin laying rail on First Street between 
Alameda and Vignes.   
 
WHAT: Rail installation along First Street between Alameda and Vignes. 
 
WHEN: Friday, September 14th, Monday, September 17th, Tuesday, September 18th, and 

Wednesday, September 19th. 
 Construction work hours are between 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT:  
 

 Traffic will be pushed closest to the curb on the south side to allow concrete pour. 
 Eastbound traffic will be narrower to 11’ wide. 
 Street parking will be restricted on First Street. 
 Local access to the residences and businesses will be maintained at all times. 
 Fire department and emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times. 

 


